
Our ref: FOI ID 34924 

6 March 2017 

southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding Paediatric 
Audiology services within NHS Southport and Formby CCG. 

Request/Response: 

Bridgewater Community Healthcare NHS Trust has served notice on the Paediatric Audiology 
service for the North Sefton area. A new provider has been identified and we are in discussions for 
agreement to transfer the service. This should be concluded soon and we will then be able to 
declare who the new provider will be.   

By way of a follow up, please can I request an update with regards to the new provider, any 
relevant contact details for me to make contact with them and also an indication of the timeframe of 
handover 

The position as of today remains unchanged, NHS Southport and Formby CCG are still in 
discussions and are not yet able to provide formal confirmation as requested. 

NHS Southport & Formby CCG 

Merton House 
Stanley Road 

Bootle 
Merseyside 

L20 DL 

Direct dial: 0151 247 7000 
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